Gary and Chloe Kaufman
February 27, 2023
Comment # 0001

From: Gary Kaufman <gary@roadsendllamas.com:>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 6:05 PM
To: Marisa Whisman <marisa.whisman@co.thurston.wa.us>

Subject; Clark and Joan Clements application for Open Space Tax Program

We are property owners local to Clark and Joan Clements who have submitted an application for parcel number 13823120001
[1421 Maple Valley Rd SW Olympia] to be accepted into the Open Space Tax Program.

We fully support their applications and strongly encourage the Thurston County Planning Commissioners to accept their
application. Preserving and protecting what is left as Open Space and agriculture in our community is an obligation we have to
future generations.

Sincerely

Gary and Chloe Kaufman
905 Maple Valley Rd SW
Olympia WA 98512
360-867-0833
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° To gary@roadsendllamas.com Tue 2/28/2023 7:20 AM

Good morning Gary and Chloe,
Thank you, your comments have been received and included in the record for the upcoming Public Hearing. Have a great day!
Sincerely,

Marisa Whisman

Associate Planner/Biologist

Community Planning & Economic Development Department (CPED)
3000 Pacific Ave SE, Suite 100

Olympia, WA 98501



